
 

 
10 July 2024 

 
 
 

VISIT TO PARLIAMENT , WESTMINSTER, LONDON 
Friday 6th September 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
The school have organised a wonderful opportunity for the children in Year 6 in September 
to visit Parliament in Westminster London on Friday 6th September 2024.  Activities such as 
this are beneficial because they give pupils experiences they may not otherwise have. 
 
The total cost of this trip is £15 per child, which includes transport and admission to the 
Parliament buildings. Please access your child’s ParentPay account to make payment by no 
later than Monday 2nd September 2024.  
 
Packed lunches will be required, but if your child normally receives a free school lunch a 
packed lunch can be provided.  If you require this please order a sandwich “Grab-Bag” option 
via ParentPay for this date by Sunday 1st September 2024, after this time, a packed lunch will 
need to be provided from home.  
 
Uniform will be required for the day. Please ensure your child has a coat and wears suitable 
footwear.  
 
The children will need to arrive at school by 8:15am prompt for the coach to leave at 8:30am. 
The coach will then leave London at 6pm with an expected arrival time back to school of 9pm. 
Parents will be updated on the day of exact arrival time. 
 
The global school trip consent form you have completed will be used. If you do have any 
concerns regarding the visit please contact the school. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs C Hart 
HEADTEACHER 
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